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It was agreed that copies of the said amendments and letter would be 
distributed to every member at the earliest possible moment. (Such distribution 
was carried out this day.)

The question of future sittings was discussed. After debate, it was agreed 
that the date of the next and subsequent meetings would be left to the discretion 
of the Chairman.

At 12.45 o’clock p.m., the Committee adjourned to meet again at the call 
of the Chair.

ANTOINE CHASSÉ,
Clerk of the Committee.


